
 
Dave Hutton (Wildlife Warden) and Sustainable Dawlish would like to invite you to a 
wildflower seed sowing session at the Sandy Lane  in Dawlish on Wednesday, 
15th May, 1.30pm – 4pm. Meet at the Scout Hut. 
We have seeds from Teignbridge District Council and permission to sow in the areas 
on the map below. Depending on numbers (and the weather!), we are likely to 
concentrate on areas 1 and 2. 
Dress appropriately, wear sensible footwear and bring hand tools, like spades and 
rakes. Dave will bring an electric strimmer. 
 The ground will need clearing before we can sow the seeds provided. Please 
spread the word if you can. This is one of few opportunities this year to make a 
difference! 
  
If you are unsure whether the seed sowing will go ahead, message or ring on the 
morning of the 15th. 

 


